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Mr. Anthony Ruggiero
City Administrator

City of Beacon City Hall
1 Municipal Plaza
Beacon, NY 12508

RE: Phillips Street Reconstruction
City of Beacon
Change Order No. 1

Dear Mr. Ruggiero:

Please find enclosed the proposed Change Order No. 1, in the estimated
amount of $35,894.50, for the Phillips Street Reconstruction project. This
proposed change order is to address the following:

1. Due to an improperly marked watermain near the location of the
previously proposed wet tap near Rende Drive. During test pit
excavations, the contractor had found that the existing watermain was
not where it had been marked in the field, but rather the watermain
was located directly below and ran parallel with the existing 4” gas
main with a separation of just over 6”.

2. Based upon further investigation, it was found that the NYSDOT only
extended the 8” ductile iron watermain approximately 39’ into Phillips
Street from the water valve located within NYS Route 9D (Wilcott Ave).
Since the wet tap connection had to be relocated, we decided to
relocate the wet tap to tap into the newly installed ductile iron pipe as
to completely eliminate the asbestos-cement pipe (ACP) within Phillips
Street.

The contractor was informed that they cannot perform this work until such
time as your office approves this additional work. Attached is a cost estimate for
the proposed work above that of the original contract price. I would ask that you
please review this and let me know as soon as possible so as not to delay the
contractor.
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If you have any questions, or need any further information, please do not
hesitate to contact our office.

Very truly

LANC &

Jo

cc:  Ed Balicki, Water & Sewer Superintendent (w/enclosure)

Fairview Tank CO-1 Ruggiero



